From: Chuck Deible

To: Hinton, Devonte"

Cc: Herrera, Tomas; Sepulveda, Lymari

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: [Ext] Request Transfer of SSDR NR-0316-D-101-S Inactive Status
Date: Friday, June 04, 2021 9:22:48 AM

Attachments: image001.png

Hello,

716 is indeed a typo. We do wish to transfer model 761 to an inactive status.
Do you need me to send a corrected request?

Rgds,
Chuck

Charles Deible

Schlumberger Technology Corporation
Radiation and Explosives Safety Officer
Schlumberger U.S.

300 Schlumberger Drive, MD-121
Sugar Land, TX 77478

Cell:  +1(832)586 5620
Phone: +1 (281) 2858775
Fax:  +1(281) 2858526
Email: deiblel@slb.com

From: Hinton, Devonte' <Devonte'.Hinton@nrc.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 4, 2021 8:03 AM

To: Chuck Deible <deiblel@slb.com>

Cc: Herrera, Tomas <Tomas.Herrera@nrc.gov>; Sepulveda, Lymari <Lymari.Sepulveda@nrc.gov>
Subject: [Ext] Request Transfer of SSDR NR-0316-D-101-S Inactive Status

Dear Mr. Deible,

We have a question with respect to your request to transfer SSDR NR-0316-D-101-S to an
inactive status. In your request letter there was mention of inactivating model number 716. We
would like to confirm the correct model number is 761 as model number 716 is not referenced
in NR-0316-D-101-S.
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Regards,

Devonte' Hinton

Devonte Hintow General Engineer

Nuclear Regulator Apprenticeship Network (NRAN) Branch
Human Resources Training and Development (HRTD)
USNRC/ Office of the Chief Human Capital Officer (OCHCO)

Phone: 301-415-3490 ; Office: TWFN-3 B45A; Mailstop: TWFN 3B05B



